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Save paper — sign up for eBill and view this newsletter online, too!

                Sign up for Outage Alerts at nyseg.comNew!

Sign up for Autopay — win a State Park pass!
This month, when you enroll in Autopay, you could win a State Park 
pass for the season. We’re awarding Empire passports to 5 Autopay 
customers for entry to New York’s State parks where you can walk, 
hike, picnic and more. Enroll at nyseg.com by June 10 for your 
chance to win!

While you’re away this summer, your secure payment will be made 
on time automatically - you won’t have to do a thing. Join 
the thousands of customers enjoying the time they save each 
month with Autopay.

Even more convenience:

•	 eBill is the easiest way to view your bill online when you need it. 
	 Sign up for our new and improved eBill service today!

•	 Budget Billing spreads your energy costs evenly over 12 
	 months so you’ll know exactly what your payment will be ahead 
	 of time.

For complete sweepstakes details and to enroll in our services, 
visit nyseg.com. Enrollment in Autopay not required to enter 
to win.

See where the pass is accepted by visiting 
nysparks.com/admission. The New York State 

Office of Parks, Recreation & Historic Preservation 
is not a participating partner in or a sponsor of 

this Autopay offer.

Stay informed.  Sign up for Outage Alerts
We work year-round to provide you with reliable, high-quality power. But sometimes powerful spring storms can 
cause power outages.

You can stay informed during an outage with 
Outage Alerts!  When you sign up for Alerts, 
you’ll find all the information you’ll need to 
weather a storm.  

•	 We’ll send you an Alert by text, phone 
and/or e-mail if your power goes out.  

•	 We’ll give you an estimated time of 
restoration so you can plan for your day, 
or night.

•	 Sign up to receive Alerts for other locations, 
like a camp or elderly parent’s home.

•	 You’ll receive an Alert when your power is 
restored.

With Outage Alerts, you won’t be in the dark!  
Sign up today at nyseg.com.

With Outage Alerts and an estimated time of restoration, Jan and her 
granddaughter know they have time to finish their puzzle before the power will be 
restored and they can start dinner!



Helping our Customers With Energy Emergencies:
HEAP and EAP Can Help! 
The Home Energy Assistance Program (HEAP) is a federal grant program assisting income eligible households in
paying for energy bills, repairs and weatherization. Households may receive one regular HEAP benefit per season
and may also be eligible for emergency HEAP benefits. Your county’s Department of Social Services is accepting
applications now with both programs closing when funds are exhausted. For more information or to apply online,
go to mybenefitsny.gov.

Our Energy Assistance Program (EAP) provides eligible customers with a monthly bill credit (Basic Benefit) and a 
credit to reduce past due balances (arrears forgiveness Limited Benefit).

If you have a HEAP grant on an active NYSEG account, you’re automatically receiving the  
monthly bill credit. And, you’re receiving a credit to reduce your past due balance if you:

• Have a past due NYSEG account balance between $240 and $1,500; and

•  Have not previously been enrolled in the EAP Limited Benefit and terminated for
non-payment.

If HEAP is supplied to your account with another fuel vendor, and you want to receive our
EAP Benefits:
• You’ll need to take action.
• Please provide a copy of your HEAP award letter to us at Energy
Assistance Program, NYSEG, P.O. Box 5220, Binghamton, NY 13902-5220.
Or fax it to: 1.800.325.9920.

For more information, please visit nyseg.com, click on “Your Account” and then on “Energy Assistance: HEAP and
EAP Can Help.”

Income Eligibility
Guidelines for HEAP
Household 

Size (gross)

1 $2,244
2 $2,935
3 $3,625

4 $4,316
5 $5,006
6 $5,697
7 $5,826
8 $5,956
9 $6,085

10 $6,215
11 $6,671

 

Monthly Income

NYSEG 15-0992
DST 00159172

Part of NYSEG’s commitment to the environment, produced
with 100% wind power on recycled paper using soy inks. 

Giving Back to Our Communities — Project SHARE Heating Fund
Now Accepting Grant Applications!
Starting January 4, 2016, the Project SHARE Heating Fund, administered by HeartShare Human Services of New York,
will accept applications until funds are exhausted. Applicants may apply once every 12 months for grants up to $350. 

Eligible customers can apply by:

• Calling HeartShare directly at 1.800.599.4327; or

• Calling 1.844.579.5555 or visiting heartshare.org to find an intake agency in
your area.

To be eligible, you must:

• Have an active NYSEG account; and

• Have an active disconnect notice; and

• Meet the HEAP income guidelines, except: Active duty military members and well-discharged veterans may
qualify regardless of income.

Caring for You and Your Family:
Winter Safety Tips
When removing snow and ice from driveways and sidewalks:

• Never bury electric and natural gas meters, natural gas pipes and natural gas
regulators with snow.

• Natural gas appliance chimneys and vents should be kept free of snow and ice to
prevent build-up of potentially-deadly carbon monoxide.

Before using a generator, review these safety tips:

• Operate your generator outdoors in a clean, dry, well-ventilated area and never
indoors or in a garage.

• Read, understand and follow the manufacturer’s instructions.

• To find more generator safety tips, please visit nyseg.com, click on “Usage and
Safety,” then on “Electrical  Safety,” and then on the “Generator Safety” icon.

NYSEG 16-0239
DST 00165296

We are committed to sound environmental
policies and practices
We conduct our business and facility operations in a manner that minimizes adverse environmental impacts on 
present and future generations. One of our goals is to reduce the amount of Carbon Dioxide (CO2) released into 
the atmosphere as a result of generating electricity. You can help us with 
this goal by participating in our NY Wind Energy program. 

The electricity we purchase is generated using many different fuel sources. 
We are required by the New York State Public Service Commission (PSC) to 
publish an environmental disclosure on the electricity fuel mix twice a year 
with the most recent data provided by the PSC, in this case for calendar 
year 2013.

If you buy your electricity supply from NYSEG:

•	The majority of the electricity supply we deliver to you is purchased in 
	 the competitive market. The supply price varies each month as the 
	 market price of electricity fluctuates. We make no profit on the supply 
	 charge.

If you buy your electricity supply from a supplier other than NYSEG, and:

•	Your supplier’s charges are included in your NYSEG bill, your supplier’s 
	 environmental disclosure will be provided in a separate bill insert in a 
	 future NYSEG bill.

•	Are billed directly by your supplier, you’ll receive environmental 
	 disclosure information from your supplier.

For more information on buying your electricity supply, environmental 
disclosure and NY Wind Energy program, visit nyseg.com. You can also 
contact the PSC at 1.888.Ask.PSC1 (1.888.275.7721) or visit dps.ny.gov.

Spring energy-saving ideas
While spring and summer make us less dependent on energy for 
light and heat, you can save even more energy and money with 
these no-cost, easy tips.

•	During the spring months before it gets too hot outside, open 
	 up your blinds and curtains to let natural light help you use your 
	 indoor lighting more efficiently.

•	When it’s hot outside, close your blinds and drapes during the 
	 day to block the heat of direct sunlight.

•	Use a microwave, stovetop or outside grill to cook, instead of cooking or baking indoors that produces heat.

•	Dry clothes on clothes lines instead of using your clothes dryer.

•	Turn off computers or other electronic equipment and get outside!

For more energy-saving helpful tips, visit nyseg.com.

You can keep our line workers safe
When you hang or post signs on utility poles to advertise garage sales or other activities, the staples, nails and 
other items you may use to hang signs on poles can cause injury to our line workers. These items may also 
damage their equipment and clothing when they climb poles. Play your part in helping to keep our line workers 
safe by not hanging signs on utility poles. Thank you.  
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Fuel Sources Used to
Generate Your Electricity
•  January through December 2013

•  Actual total may vary slightly from 100% due to rounding

Biomass	 Less than 1%
Coal	 4%
Hydroelectric	 8%
Natural Gas	 45%
Nuclear	 32%
Oil	 Less than 1%
Renewable Biogas	 Less than 1%
Solar	 Less than 1%
Solid Waste	 2%
Wind	 6%
Total	 100%

Air Emissions Relative to
the New York State Average
•  January through December 2013


